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LU Committee 

From: 	 Tomor Szilvia <szilviatomorl @gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, September 05, 2017 4:28 AM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Letter of support for Hoomana Spa 

Dear Committee, 

I am in support for the approval of a conditional land use permit for Jeana Iwalani Naluai and Hawaiian Spa Maui LLC 

DBA.Hoomana Spa to operate Hawaiian Spa and Cultural Educational Center on agricultural property 1550 Piiholo Road 

Makawao HI 96768. 
Jeana Iwalani Nauai is a fantastic and dedicated teacher of Hawaiian Healing and Cultural Practices and i had a privilege 

to learn from her in 2016 and also 2017 in Ireland. 
What i experienced it was very profound,very professional and defenitly made me want to go to Maui and learn more of 

this ancient lore and cultural practice and healing system. 
Altought i am not a US citizen i hope my support counts as well as for us who's practising Hoomana style Lomi Lomi 

Bodywork in Europe are very important to have the possibility to travel there and continuing our studies from the 

original source in the authentic environment. 

Thank you very much, 

Kind regards 

Szilvia Tomor 

Az iPhone-omról küldve 


